
Report to West Berkshire Council on Newbury Town Council’s CIL 
receipts and expenditure for 2016/17 

 
This report is prepared in accordance with CIL Regulations 2010 (as amended) 
Reporting by local councils 62A  - for the year ended 31 March 2017 
 
In the year ended 31 March 2017 Newbury Town Council received £43,454.08 CIL receipts 
from West Berkshire Council. 
 
No CIL money was spent in the year to 31 March 2017. 
 
 
Gillian Durrant 
Finance and Corporate Services Manager 
 
9 November 2017 


